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Dear Parents 
 

Local Trips and visits- Parental Permission 
 
During the school year, we like to take learning outside the school grounds and venture out into the 
village and surrounding areas to provide opportunities for the children to learn about, and from, their 
local community. Trips such as visiting local farms, the church, the village hall, the pre-school or walking 
around to explore woodland, local buildings or survey the traffic passing through the village are 
examples of the kind of activities the children take part in. 

 

We will always notify you prior to these events taking place, ensuring you are fully informed about 
where they are going, what they will learn, who will accompany them and any clothing considerations, 
such as waterproof coats, that might be needed. 

 

To save you having to fill in the same information every time we leave the school grounds, please 
complete the form below and return it to school as soon as possible. It will be kept on record for the 
entire school year. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Selina Davies 
 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_ 

 

3rd September 2016 – 29th July 2017 
 

I give permission for my child  to take part in 
visits and events in the village and local area. 

 

I will inform the school of any changes in my child’s emergency contact information and of any 
medical needs immediately. 

 
Signed: Relation to child   ___________________________________________________________ 
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